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21st June 2019 

Dear Parents 
 
This half term’s value is: Teamwork 
 
Summer Term Newsletter No. 3 
How lucky we were with the weather for our Sports Day and Medal Ceremony this morning!  Thank 
you to all the parents for their support.  It was lovely to see so many of you picnicking on our 
fabulous grounds and I’m sure you will agree, the children did marvellously well. 
 
Carnival 
What a fabulous float we had this year.  Photos of it are on our website.  Thank you to Mrs 
Symonds and Mrs Jones (Windmills) for their great organisation this year and to all the parents 
who helped out with the artwork and dressed up their children to go on the float.  We came second 
place and are very proud.   
 
Secondhand Uniform Sale / Lost Property 
Thanks to Mrs Jones and her helpers for running the second-hand uniform sale a couple of weeks 
ago.  Please could all parents double-check the lost property box for missing items before the end 
of term.  Any clothing not claimed will go to charity or into our next secondhand uniform sale. 
 
School Photos 
The last date to bring photo orders into school is Tuesday, 25th June. If you wish to order online 
simply enter your image reference number and website access code (found on your original order 
form) at www.tempest-orders.co.uk.  If you need assistance please contact Tempest Photography 
on 01736 751555 (option 3). 
 
Staff Carpark 
Please remember that the staff carpark is for staff, visitors to the school (not parents) and parents 
with badges who have spoken to Mrs Phillips.  Please do not use the carpark to drop your child off 
to story start, pick your child up from after school club or if it is raining!  Thank you. 
 
Gaming 
Please ensure your child is only playing age-appropriate games on electronic devices and 
computers.  If we are informed of a child who is playing a game that is not age-appropriate then we 
will consider it a safeguarding issue and it will be reported as such in our Safeguarding file.  
 
Finally, every child should be wearing their tie please, every day and also school shoes.   Let’s 
hope the nice weather continues through the weekend. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
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